4-H CAREER EDUCATION:

Touch the Future Career Fair Thank-you Letter to Career Professionals


DATE

Name & Address

Dear (ADD NAME):

Thank you for participating in our Touch the Future Career Fair session. As was easily seen during the career fair, participants were extremely pleased. It was truly a hit with the youth. They enjoyed interacting with you as they learned about your profession. As one participant commented, “I loved this session. To be honest I was a little scared at first, but then I quickly felt comfortable and learned a lot. My favorite thing was meeting almost one on one with very professional and nice people who motivated and have guided me into a good direction.”

Please accept my thanks and sincere appreciation for the time and energy you invested to be a part of this session. We know youth left desiring to look more closely at careers, some they hadn’t considered before. We believe this opportunity sparked new excitement about the world of work, reaching our goal to help youth “Touch the Future.” A copy of the session evaluation summary is enclosed for your reading pleasure.

Next year’s Touch the Future Career Fair will be held (ADD DATE IF KNOWN). I hope you’ll be available and consider joining us again. If you have any comments or suggestions to improve our program, I would welcome your ideas. 

Sincerely,

Name 

Title

Enclosure
Michigan State University Extension 4-H Youth Development Career Education
http://4h.msue.msu.edu/4h/careers


